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March 8, 2017 

 
California Energy Commission 
Docket Office, MS-4 
Re:  Docket No. 17-IEPR-03 
1516 Ninth Street 
Sacramento, CA  95814-5512 
docket@energy.ca.gov 

Re: Southern California Edison Company’s Comments on the California Energy 
Commission Docket No. 17-IEPR-03:  Workshop on Data Inputs and 
Assumptions for IEPR Modeling and Forecasting Activities  

Dear Commissioner McAllister: 

On February 22, 2017, the California Energy Commission (Energy Commission) held a 
workshop to discuss and solicit public comments on the key methods and assumptions the 
Energy Commission used in the forecast models for the 2017 Integrated Energy Policy Report 
(IEPR) Workshop (the Workshop).  

Southern California Edison (SCE) participated in the Workshop and looks forward to 
working with the Energy Commission, and other utility stakeholders to address unresolved issues 
from the 2015 IEPR and the 2016 IEPR Update related to the Demand Forecast, including 
alternative methods for assessing weather normalization and peak period shifts.  

SCE also looks forward to working with the Energy Commission and fellow stakeholders 
at upcoming Demand Analysis Working Group (DAWG) meetings –especially those related to 
Energy Efficiency, Transportation Electrification, and Distributed Generation. SCE hopes to 
collaborate with DAWG stakeholders to help improve understanding on the inputs, assumptions, 
and methodologies of the Transportation Energy demand models, Distributed Generation (DG) 
forecast, and other key energy items.  

SCE appreciates the Energy Commission’s consideration and looks forward to its 
continuing collaboration with the Energy Commission and stakeholders. As always, please 
contact me, at your convenience, at (916) 441-3979 with any questions or concerns.   

Very truly yours, 

/s/ Catherine Hackney 

Catherine Hackney 
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